Dear Cheshire Player,
Thank you for your commitment to training and match play for the Cheshire County Netball season 2017 – 2018.  The coaching team hope that you enjoyed the experience, as well as continue to apply the skills you developed in your present match play conditions.
For Cheshire coaching to move forward continuing to deliver a high standard of training programmes to future players – which still could be you!  We would value your constructive feedback so we can ensure enjoyable and productive training for the forthcoming season.  Please could you time a short time to answer the five questions below with as much detail as you can.  
1.  Did you feel that by the end of the season your netball skills had developed?  If so, how and in what area?  If not why not?

2. What did you think of your coach’s style in delivering training sessions?  Did it bring out the best in your performance?  Do you have any recommendations?


3. If something could be added to improve you Cheshire training experience, what would it be?


4. Was there anything that you personally were disappointed with during your Cheshire experience?

5. Pretend that you run Cheshire netball and you could implement positive change!  Please tell our team what you would do…
Thank you in advance for your answers.  There are no wrong answers but please remember that all of our coaching are unpaid volunteers who love to coach netball.
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